
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
I am asking that you recommend denying Pembina's proposal for a propane terminal at Terminal 6. As 
yesterday's Tribune article points out, we are making strides in the right direction when it comes to a 
sustainable and healthful future for our city and environs. Why in the world would we want to now put 
a giant fossil fuel  operation right on the shore of our defining watershed? Certainly the Port of 
Portland can find other uses for that property which would be much more in line with our vision for a 
sustainable, healthy future. Please vote no. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Craig Heverly 
4814 SE 30th Ave #131 
Portland, OR 97202 
Craig Heverly <heverlyjc@hevanet.com> 


